Greater Alton Church
EVENTS BULLETIN

Vacation Bible School Volunteer Meeting
Sunday, June 1** | 9am | GAC Great Room

Interested in helping with VBS this summer? Join us for a
volunteer meeting to hear how you can get involved!
VBS Dates: July 28 - August 1| 6:00-8:15 PM
Let's work together to make this an
unforgettable week for our kids!

AOCIG

JESUS' powEp pyLLs us THROVEH

Climb aboard for mountains of fun at Rocky Railway!
On this faith-filled adventure, kids discover that trusting
Jesus pulls them through life's ups and downs.

This VBS week is sure to be GREAT! Each day will include a
Bible Story, Snack, Crafts, Games, lots of songs and
dancing, and tons of fun! All Kiddos are welcome!
Register in Church Center
VBS Dates: July 28 - August 1| 6:00-8:15 PM
Ages 3-Grade 5 Students
Cost: FREE

| Alook at the many sides of God.




Greater Alton Church

Welcome to the Family!

AnnaSophia Conway
Baptized 05.24.2025

Milla Wells
Baptized 05.23.2025

Olivia Buckingham
Baptized 05.21.2025

Greater Alton Church
EVENTS BULLETIN

Close Encounters: ANGST

Wednesday, May 28" | GAC

ANGST stands for All Nighter Getting Sisters Together—

a girls-only lock-in following Close Encounter! Expect spa vibes,
nail painting, bracelet-making, games, and lots of late-night fun.
We're looking for women volunteers to come hang out and be
part of the fun. If you're interested in helping out,
contact Sidney at (479) 228-3606. More info to comel!

Summer Kickoff Celebration

Sunday, June 1** | 5pm | GAC

Join us as we celebrate the start of summer
and honor our Kids and teens
who are “stepping forward"” into new milestones!
It'll be a joyful time of recognition and fun—
Please visit the Welcome Desk for volunteer opportunities!

Little Prairie Bible Camp

Camp Sessions:
Primary Week (Grades 3-5)
June 8th-13th
Junior Week (Grades 6-8)
June 22nd-June 27th
Senior Week (Grades 9-12)
July 6th-12th

You can register for camp at littleprairie.org or stop by
the Ministry Information Desk to chat with Sidney if you
have questions. She's also accepting donations to help
students attend—thank you for partnering with us to
make camp possible for every student!



